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17 April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 3 May 2024 
 
As you may know, every year we have a Prom for the Year 11 students. It is an extremely enjoyable evening as 
students reunite to celebrate their accomplishments having finished their time at Taverham High School, 
looking back on their previous years and looking forward to their future studies. The form tutors, as well as 
many of their subject teachers, will be there to celebrate with them. It is especially important having endured 
a very challenging and uncertain time over the last few years of their education. 
 
Naturally there is a cost involved and although students pay for the event, there are many extra things to 
consider, for example decorations and entertainment. Furthermore, we want to support parent/carers who 
may find the cost prohibitive. We want to ensure that every student can attend, enjoy the evening and be part 
of their school community. This means that we need to raise some money to contribute towards the total 
costs.  
 
We will be having a non-uniform day for the whole school on Friday 3 May 2024 and we are recommending 
that students make a donation of £1.00 for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day, and ask that 
this donation be brought in on Friday 3 May 2024. The money raised will go towards the costs of the Year 11 
Prom. Although this will initially benefit our current Year 11’s, it will happen every year allowing every student 
to benefit once they reach Year 11.  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 


